







Tel: 01732 843352



Lunsford Primary School

22 June 2022

Dear parents/carers,

It is with great sadness that Mrs Murray, our Forest School Leader, will be leaving us at the end of Term 6. She has been a very valued and valuable asset to the school and will be missed greatly by all the children and staff. Not only has Mrs Murray embedded Forest Schools in our curriculum she has empowered staff to develop their outdoor teaching and learning skills. We wish her all the best in the future.

From September Mrs S Davies, our SENCO, will lead Forest School. We will rename and call this 'Forest School Inspired Learning' and we are very excited to redesign our Forest School area. This year Mrs Davies has undertaken training to become a qualified Forest School Leader and she will carry on working alongside teachers to upskill them and inspire children's love of the outdoors while making very important cross curricular links.

Again we would like to thank Mrs Murray for all her hard work and boundless enthusiasm.

Kind regards

Mr Anscombe

Website: www.lunsford.kent.sch.uk E-mail: office@lunsford.kent.sch.uk